

April 10, 2014

James Painter 2320 Blanche Lane Champaign IL 61822

Dear CDA Annual Conference Speaker:

On behalf of the California Dietetic Association Executive Board, Annual Conference Planning Committee, and our members, I would like to personally thank you for speaking at the 2014 Annual Conference that was held in Pomona, California. Your topic was timely and the information provided was compelling. Attendees were buzzing with conversation after your session!

We realize that you are busy and your time is limited. But we asked you to speak for we knew that our attendees wanted to be informed and educated by the information that you could provide. Your speaking helped us to further our mission of advocating for our members.

Again, thank you for speaking and we hope that we can ask you to speak again at future Conferences.

Best Regards,

Bridget Harvey-Elliott, MS, RD CDA Administrator

Evaluation Results Excellent = 5		4	3	2	1 Poor	=
Speaker Evaluation	53	8	0	0	0=61	
Session Met Objectives:	53	7	0	0	0=60	